November 17, 2023
Dear Chairman Berry and Members of the Planning Board,

I have studied the new proposal from Mr. Oliver for 86 Miles Street. Although the architect did
reduce the dimensions by 2’ on all four sides of the house, the proposal is basically the same as
the first proposal.

Therefore, | heartily agree with all the bullet points in Kathleen Hagen’s letter to you dated
November 12, 2023.

Although | will not be able to attend in person, | will be listening closely via Zoom. Thank you for
making Zoom available.

Respectfully,
Catherine K. O’Leary
85 Miles Street



